
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynwood Park Public School  87 Turner Street Blacktown NSW 2148  T 9622 2659  F 9831 6727  E lynwoodpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   www.lynwoodpk-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

1st July 2022 

T2 W10 
Dates for 

Your Diary 
 

July 18 
SDD - Teachers 

Return 
 

July 19 
Students 

Return for T3 
 

Parent/Teacher 
Interviews all 

week 
 

July 21 
GOT IT 

 
School Athletics 
Carnival–Track 

 
July 22 

Winter PSSA 
starts 

 
July 25 

BFoPA Choir 
Rehearsal – 
Vardys Road 

 
P&C Mtg – 5pm 

 
July 26 

School Athletics 
Carnival–Field 

 
Peer Support 

starts 
 

July 27, 28 
NAIDOC VR 

Incursion 
 

July 28 
OC Class 2023 

Test 
 

July 29 
K-2 Athletics 

Carnival 
 

100 Days of 
Kindy 

 Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Another lightning-fast term has passed us by. Here’s hoping that Term 3 brings a lot less 
illness so we can get back to the business of teaching and learning, with a full complement 
of staff and a resource pool of casual teachers to draw on when needed. Thank you to our 
community for your ongoing support and understanding. 

Parent–Teacher Interviews Semester 1 reports are being sent home today. If your child 
was absent, their report will be sent over the holiday period with Australia Post. Please keep 
an eye on your letter box. Parent – teacher interviews will be held throughout Week 1 of 
next term. 

Pyjama Party Mufti Day Thank you to all the children who participated in our Pyjama Party 
Mufti Day. We raised $277.60, which will be used for this year’s Year 6 Farewell. ☺ 

Change in Staffing for Term 3 In Term 3, Mrs Brady will be returning from maternity leave 
for three days a week (Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday). She will be team teaching with 
Mrs Stewart on 5/6Teal, with Mrs Stewart taking the class on Thursdays and Fridays. Mrs 
Yousef will continue to have valuable input to the class as she will be providing the release 
from face-to-face time for both the other teachers. As you know, Mrs Brady is a very 
experienced teacher, so this will be a smooth transition for the students.  

Wheelchair Basketball Roadshow and Road Safety Last week our students had the 
opportunity to participate in a presentation from Wheelchair Sports NSW. They learned 
about disabilities and being confined to a wheelchair, were able to ask questions and play 
a game of wheelchair basketball. Many thanks to Wheelchair Sports NSW for providing this 
valuable learning opportunity. As we move into the winter holiday period, please remind 
your children of the road safety rules and the importance of being aware and alert at all 
times. A life changing accident can happen at any time.  

Preparing for the Blacktown Festival of Performing Arts Our choir and concert band 
have been busily preparing this term for our performances at BFoPA 2022. So far, the choir 
has been rehearsing with the full massed choir remotely via Zoom. Early in Term 3 they will 
be rehearsing together for the first time at Vardys Road PS. Similarly, our concert band has 
been practicing and last week combined with the other members of our combined band 
(Shelley, Seven Hills North and Vardys Road) at Shelley PS for a combined practice and 
rehearsal. I was fortunate enough to be able to attend this session along with the Principals 
from Shelley and SHNPS. I must say, there were three very proud Principals sitting in the 
front row! ☺ 
Our combined concert band has now been officially named as the Ngaramang BLC Concert 
Band. Ngaramang is the Dharug word for Instrumental Music. (BLC stands for Blacktown 
Learning Community. All four schools involved in the venture are proud members of this 
community of schools). 

Flu and Cold Symptoms in Term 3 Current protocols will not change for Term 3. Please 
do not send students to school with cold and flu symptoms even if they are not positive for 
COVID. You will be called to collect them immediately if they present with symptoms. This 
is a Department of Education policy and has nothing to do with individual schools.  

Have a lovely break with your family! – Mrs Leigh Bade 
 



 

2 Lynwood Park Public School 

Lynwood Times - a newsletter for the community of Lynwood Park Public School 

  

 
 

 

 

Camp Australia Handball Championships 

On Sunday 19th June, Lily from 56T attended the Hills Grammar School to participate as our 

representative in the Camp Australia Handball Championships. Lily won this opportunity by participating 

in a Handball Competition at Lynwood Park PS through the OOSH provider, Camp Australia.  

Lily’s brother, Ash, went along to support her and they both got the opportunity to participate in a variety 

of activities including jumping sacks, egg and spoon races and balance beam challenges. 

Lily’s dad also got to participate in a parent’s handball competition.  

Lily was knocked out after her first round of competition. It was a great opportunity that she thoroughly 

enjoyed. Thanks for representing us Lily! 

 

 

 

 

 

    

     

 

 

       

      

 

             

 

 

Quote of the Week 

“A family is a unit composed not only of children but of men, women, an occasional animal, and the 

common cold. ” 

- Ogden Nash (1902 – 1971) – American poet 

 

 

 

Got It! Tip of the Week 
Emotional moments can be an opportunity to teach your 
child and build your relationship with them. One way to do 
this is spending a few minutes each day talking with your 
child about emotional events happening in their life. This 
quality time might happen after school, after dinner, or at 
bedtime. Not all children will want to talk openly about 
feelings. Be patient and try talking when you are doing 
something together, like driving or doing household tasks. 
But if they don’t want to talk, it is important not to pressure 
them. This is not the time to discipline; it is just a time for 
listening and reflecting on your child’s emotions. Over time, 
this will build your child’s trust in you and help them to feel 
more comfortable with sharing their feelings.  

 
 
   

 
 
GROUP PARENTING 
PROGRAM Helping children 
learn to understand and 
regulate their emotions. 
www.tuningintokids.org.au 
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REFUGEE WEEK (June 19-25) activities at Lynwood Park PS 

In week 9 all our classes participated in lessons in recognition of REFUGEE WEEK. 

Students listened to stories of children who had been refugees and discussed how families who are 

refugees show great resilience. Together, classes came up with other words meaning resilience- brave, 

courageous, strength, determined, facing challenges, never giving up. Students discussed ways they 

can use resilience in their own lives. 

The aim of Refugee Week is to provide an important opportunity for us all to experience and 

celebrate the rich cultures of refugee communities. 

Refugees are people who are forced to flee their country and cannot return unless the situation that 

forced them to leave improves. Some are forced to flee without any warning and many have experienced 

trauma. The motivating factor for refugees is safety and protection.  

                     DID YOU KNOW?  

• We have 5 families at LPPS who are refugees 

• There are 24 million refugees worldwide (almost the total population of Australia) 

• Nearly half of all refugees are children 
 
 

 

 

   

              

 

           

          

      

Silver Awards 
Annabelle P  34C 

Katlyn S  34R 
Thea S  12P 

Kaleelah K  12O 
Anastasia H  12O 

Aland I  KB 
Andrew C  K1Y 
Jaxon S  K1Y 
Sara L  34C 

Austin R  34R 
Zander B  34C 
Rafael M  34R 
Leon K  K1Y 
Finn M  K1Y 
Alev M  56T 
Lily O 56T 

Levi M  56T 

Arjun G  56T 
Jordan H  56T 
Mere S  56T 

Solomon F  12P 
Herby P  34R 

Nathan C  34R 
Ethan C  12O 
Tiana M  12O 
Duaa B  12O 

Georgia B  12G 
Aryanna D  12G 
Vasudha S  12G 
Armani G  12G 
Fawad A  12G 

Marlee-Rose C  k1Y 
Creswell P  K1Y 
Ariana B  12P 

Matt C  12P 
Olivia W  12P 
Ayden DB  KB 
Emilia H  KB 
Nimret T  KB 
Avneet P  KB 
Kaylee G  56A 
Assia J  56A 

Steven S  56A 
Michelle D  56A 

Ella L  56A 
Renee S  56A 
Clara S 56A 

Jaxson I  12P 
Rawk T  34C 

Pooja NK  34C 
Micah M  34C 

Gold Awards 

Haylee F  56A 
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Ngaramang BLC Concert Band Performing at Shelley PS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lynwood Park Choir – Zoom Practice 
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Wheelchair Roadshow 
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 Haiku Poems 

This term, 3/4 Crimson have been learning about poetry. Haiku poems are just one of the many types of 

poems we have been learning about.  

A Haiku poem is a traditional Japanese poem. It consists of 3 lines. The first line contains 5 syllables, the 

second line has 7 syllables and the third line has 5 syllables.  

We enjoyed being creative and writing haiku poems about our literacy book, Storm Boy. Check out how 

clever we are. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thunder strikes the ground, 

Lightning flashes at the house, 

A massive wind blows. 

By Masiah 

A perfect Sunday, 

At the Coorong and the sea, 

Feeling the soft sand. 

By Mason 

 
Fresh, salty water, 

Sand shining and glimmering, 

Beautiful and bright. 

By Sara 

Grey clouds rolling fast, 

Thundering and booming loud, 

Storm Boy’s favourite day. 

By Mansehaj 

Red, yellow and blue, 

Colourful and beautiful, 

Smooth and rough seashells. 

By Callum 

Large, black and white birds, 

Pelicans gliding softly, 

Through the crazy wind. 

By Cooper 



 

 

Supported by the Australian Government Department of Education, Skills 
and Employment. © 2021 Education Services Australia Ltd, unless 
otherwise indicated. Creative Commons BY 4.0, unless otherwise 
indicated. 

Important Information for Parents Concerning the 

NCCD – Nationally Consistent Collection of Data 

Dear parents, guardians and carers 

Re: Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 

Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School 

Students with Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already 

available in the school about supports provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative 

requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for Education 2005, 

in line with the NCCD guidelines (2019).  

Information provided about students to the Australian Government for the NCCD includes: 

• year of schooling 

• category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/emotional 

• level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality differentiated teaching practice, 

supplementary, substantial or extensive. 

This information assists schools to: 

• formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided to students with disability in schools  

• consider how they can strengthen the support of students with disability in schools 

• develop shared practices so that they can review their learning programs in order to improve 

educational outcomes for students with disability. 

The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the information they need to plan more broadly for 

the support of students with disability. 

The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing 

process. The school will provide data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual student 

will be able to be identified – the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured. All information is 

protected by privacy laws that regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal information. To 

find out more about these matters, please refer to the Australian Government’s Privacy Policy 

(https://www.dese.gov.au/about-us/resources/department-education-skills-and-employment-complete-

privacy-policy-0). 

Further information about the NCCD can be found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au). 

If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the school.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Leigh Bade - Principal 

1st July 2022 

https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/
https://www.dese.gov.au/about-us/resources/department-education-skills-and-employment-complete-privacy-policy-0
https://www.dese.gov.au/about-us/resources/department-education-skills-and-employment-complete-privacy-policy-0
https://www.dese.gov.au/about-us/resources/department-education-skills-and-employment-complete-privacy-policy-0
https://www.nccd.edu.au/
https://www.nccd.edu.au/


                                                            
  Effective 01 July 2022 

Lynwood Park Public School 
UNIFORM ORDER FORM 

 
ORDERED BY: ORDER METHOD DELIVER VIA: 

 
Name:    _________________ 
Telephone: ________________ 
Date:     _________________ 

FREE FAX:   1800 739 832 
 
Email:lpps@exceluniforms.com.au 
 
Online:www.exceluniforms.com.au 
 

 
Student Name: ______________ 
Class:        ______________ 
Pick Up At Uniform Shop  □    
Sent To Class             □       

 

 Item Price  
(Size 4-14) 

Price 
(Size 16 up)

Size Quantity Total 

G
IR

L
S 

Royal Tartan Dress $39.00 $42.00    
Royal Blue Skorts $21.00 $24.00    
Multi Polo Shirts $28.00 $31.00    
Royal Blue Shorts $21.00 $24.00    

Royal Blue Long Dress Pants $25.00 $28.00    
Royal Tartan Hair Scrunchies $6.00 $6.00    

 Dance Pants $21.00 $23.00    

B
O

Y
S 

Multi Polo Shirts $28.00 $31.00    
Royal Blue Cargo Shorts $22.00 $25.00    

Royal Blue Trousers $25.00 $28.00    

 

Sports Polo - Unisex $27.00 $29.00    
Sports Shorts  $20.00 $22.00    

W
IN

T
E

R
 Royal Microfibre Jacket $38.00 $41.00    

Royal Microfibre Pants $27.00 $28.00    
Fleecy Jumper $23.00 $26.00    

 Fleecy Track Pants $21.00 $23.00    

H
AT

Slouch Hat  S, M, L $16.00    
Legionnaire Hat One size only $12.00    

     Total:  

1. CREDIT CARD DETAILS:          VISA/MASTERCARD 
(Minimum Spending $20.00)                                   
 
CARDNUMBER: __:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__:__: __:__ 
 
EXPIRY DATE: __:__/__:__ CCV:_______  AMOUNT: $________ 
 
CARDHOLDER NAME(PleasePrint): ________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE: ___________________________________________ 

2.Internet Banking or Bank Deposit 
ANZ Bank Account: Excel Uniforms  
Account No.:4960 98813    BSB: 012 294 
(Please State LPPS and Your Family 
Name) 
 
3. Cheque: Not Accepted 

 



League Stars Holiday Clinic at Cavanagh Reserve 

on the 7th of July from 9:00am - 12:00pm.  

League Stars holiday clinics are a great way to keep the kids active and 

entertained over the school holidays in a safe environment. Holiday clinics 

include specially designed games and activities channelling the true nature of 

kids, in all their messy, high energy, love of fun and play.  

League Stars holiday programs are suitable for primary school aged children 

and will have your child exploring a world of fun, activity and adventure.  

Please wear enclosed shoes and bring a water bottle and lunch. Clinic sign in 

from 8:30am, with the clinic starting at 9am and concluding at 12pm. All 

parents/guardians must sign their children in and out.  

$49 includes a league stars holiday clinic pack. Look forward to seeing you! 

Visit https://www.playrugbyleague.com/league-stars/ to register! 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.playrugbyleague.com%2Fleague-stars%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLEIGH.BADE%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ca5c9562b0d9a46578f9408da5808edab%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637919092719002066%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lT5UZ5Lx7k9RLX8tqDM1WsdLa3HHGQ0Zp7EBRoLV%2B8A%3D&reserved=0


Lynwood Park P&C Association news 

Please join us at our next P&C 
meeting 

Monday July 25th

5pm to 6pm in the school staff room
Enter via the Turner St gate

Children are welcome however please bring a 
quiet activity to occupy them. 

We are currently looking to fill 2 executive 
positions and your vote is important:

President and 1 x vice president

P&C Meeting calendar 2022

July 25th
August 22nd 
September 19th

Come and see us in the P&C uniform shop 
Mondays 8:30am - 9:15am and 2:30pm - 3:15pm  

We are located in the demountable building near the Frederick St entry.
     - *Pre-loved* winter, summer and sports uniforms. Dresses, jackets, jumpers, polos, 

shorts, skorts, trackpants. Various sizes.
     - *New* school logo backpacks, homework/library bags, excursion bags, rain 

ponchos.

**CASH ONLY**

LYNWOOD PARK P&C UNIFORM SHOP

LOOKING TO DONATE YOUR PRE-LOVED 
UNIFORMS? WE ARE IN NEED OF ALL 

UNIFORM ITEMS IN ALL SIZES BUT ARE IN 
PARTICULAR NEED OF SPORTS UNIFORMS

PRE-LOVED UNIFORMS CAN BE DROPPED 
OFF AT THE UNIFORM SHOP ON MONDAYS OR 

DROPPED OFF AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 
YOUR SUPPORT IS APPRECIATED!

October 17th 
November 14th 
December 5th 
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